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Tel: 01506 652004
e-mail: bathgatewest.ns@wled.org.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs Lesley Miglis
Dear Parents/Carers.

It is February already, with loads going on in our nursery.  Please take the time to read through our newsletter, please take note of dates on the last page.  
Bookbug Gifting Event
All of our ante pre-school children will receive their Bookbug Explorer Bags and the pre-school children will be gifted a book from the nursery.  We are planning a fun filled day with activities linked to one of the stories to boost every young adventurer's love of books and reading, as well as encouraging their writing and drawing.  We would also like to invite the parents and carers in for a cup of tea, ask questions about the Explorer bags and how you could use them at home, as well as sharing your experiences from home.  Please let a member of the team know if you are able to come along.  The gifting event will happen on the Thursday 8th February. 
What are we learning about this month?

[image: image3.wmf]The children have enjoyed learning taking part in a wide variety of activities relating to Scotland.  We are going to continue this learning context for a little longer as the children are interested in thinking about different countries. As always, we welcome your input and expertise, so if you have any suggestions, please feel free to speak to any member of the nursery team. As our context for learning change, we will share our learning story on sway so look out for the QR code on the parent wall or the ‘Growing Great Thinkers’ wall above the pegs.  This gives you a brief outline of what the children will be learning and experiencing during each context.
Parent Consultations
[image: image4.wmf]Letters will be issued at the end of February, providing you with more information about Parent Consultations for out pre-school children. Appointment schedules will be posted in the entrance area.  
The dates for these meetings are:
· Tuesday, 20th March – 6pm-8pm
Snack Fund

Please can we remind parents that Snack payment is due each Monday and is £1.50. If you would like to pay for the full term it is £16.50.  Payments can be made online or in cash (remember we are unable to give change).
Parent Focus Group
The Parent Focus Group will start again soon, with their efforts focused on the procession and Bingo Night. If you’ve not yet come along to this group on a Thursday morning/afternoon, please speak to Mrs Bett if you would like to become involved.

Our Bingo Night will take place in March, and planning is underway for this well-supported fundraising event. If you have any contacts for businesses who would be willing to donate prizes for our event, please let Mrs Bett know as soon as possible. 
Bugs
It is that time of year when there are still bugs going around, including the ones looking for a warm home.  Head lice and nits are very common in young children. They don't have anything to do with dirty hair and are usually picked up from head-to-head contact.  Treat head lice as soon as you spot them. You should check everyone in the house and treat them on the same day if they have head lice.  There's no need for children to stay off nursery once they have been treated and you can no longer see the live nits.  For more information about treatment see https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 
Keeping you up-to-date

We are pleased to welcome two new team members, Miss Emma Reid who is our Early Years Officer and Mrs Janis Harrison who will work with Mrs Hendry and the green group.  Mrs Harrison will also look after the children at wrap around on Thursdays.
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and involvement in the nursery.  Please don’t hesitate to speak to a member of staff if you have any concerns or suggestions.
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Kind regards,

The Nursery Team
Dates for the Diary
	Date
	Time
	Event

	Thurs, 8
	Both Sessions
	Bookbug gifting experience

	Mon, 12 Feb & Tues, 13 Feb
	February long weekend 

	Wed, 14 Feb
	Children resume as normal

	Thurs, 22nd
	Both Sessions
	Nursery Focus Group starts

	
	

	Thurs, 15 March
	6.30pm
	Bingo Night, British Legion, Bathgate 

	Tues, 20 March
	Pre-school children

Individual times will be given
	Parents’ Consultations


Please remember that all children are invited to special events if it is not on their normal nursery day, they just need to bring an adult.
